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ANNOUNCING IACS’S NEW STATUS AS A 501 C3 NONPROFIT
ORGANIZATION

Posted on March 13, 2022 by IACS Admin Team

We are celebrating an organizational milestone with the news that we have been granted 501c3 nonprofit status and are

recognized as a fully-fledged charitable organization by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS), U.S. Department of the

Treasury.

We could not have made this great achievement without the support from our Board of Directors and staff of the IACS.

We will continue our mission to address critical issues relating to transnational threats worldwide by conducting global

research and local fieldwork and empowering current and future leaders, civil societies, international organizations, and

governments.

IACS Board of Directors
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